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Happy April
The original intent was to open this greeting by celebrating the sunshine and more consistent
warmer weather. However, as I �nish this message, there is snow falling outside my window.

Sooner than later we hope to see sunshine, �owers blooming and warmer temperatures
greeting us on a regular basis.

 
While we are moving closer to the end of the school year, there is still so much learning and
fun happening at the ECC every day. Several school-wide events are in the works for the time
we have left in the year. Please continue to monitor communications from school and your

child's teacher about speci�c dates/times.

Looking Ahead!
 

4/22 LPS Reading Intervention & Dyslexia Information Session
5/6 ECC Parent Parliament
5/3-5/7 Teacher Appreciation Week
5/10 ECC Read-A-Thon (More information to come)
5/24 (Week of) End-of-Year Celebrations for Students Moving to Kindergarten
5/27 Last Day of School for Part-Day ECC Programs
5/28 Last Day of School for Full-Day ECC Programs (3 hour early release--11:40)

LPS Reading Intervention & Dyslexia Information Session
We would like to invite LPS families to attend our Reading Intervention & Dyslexia Information
Parent and Community Session on April 22 from 5:00 - 6:30pm at Performing Arts Center at
Liberty High School. LPS district leaders and teachers will update attendees on the progress
of reading interventions and engage participants in a discussion about how we can continue
to improve. If you would like to attend, please complete the following Google form to RSVP.

https://forms.gle/1BAKcvqn4Czrdzro9


FLIP-FLOP FREE!!!

Please know that participants will be required to wear a mask and that seating will be limited
due to room capacity with social distancing measures in place. A district representative will
email you to con�rm your registration.

ECC Read-A-Thon
LET'S GET READY TO READ
 
For many years, Liberty Early Childhood Center's spring fundraiser was the Trike-A-Thon. When
Liberty Public Schools transitioned to virtual learning last spring, it forced the postponement
of the 2020 Trike-A-Thon. Unfortunately, we are still unable to provide the same Trika-A-Thon
experience this spring. We hope for its triumphant return next school year.
 
In the meantime, we are excited to introduce a different fundraiser for this spring: Read-A-
Thon. This will occur during the week of May 10. While more information will come soon, the
quick summary is that children, families and staff will have the opportunity to participate in a
variety of literacy/reading activities that week to help raise money for our building.



Please help us keep our little friends safe at school by sending them in shoes safe for outdoor
play. Per our ECC handbook,

 
"Flip-�ops are not appropriate to be worn at school due to the risk of injury that can occur with

the lack of proper support for physical activity. Parents may be asked to provide alternate
shoes if �ip-�ops are worn to school."

 
Thanks for you help!

EARLY YEARS...MORE IDEAS FOR SUPPORTING YOUR EARLY LEARNER
Please click on the PDF below to access the April 21 copy of the Early Years. You will �nd
ideas to help you support your early learner to continue to learn and grow across the
developmental domains. :)

pdf April Early Years.pdf Download
279.9 KB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/607f050b11c9a49c4b6bc628
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